
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President  

 Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 
 
THRU: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk 
 
FROM: Jenny Ratky, Borough Clerk Secretary 
 
DATE: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 
 
RE: New Liquor License – Mt. Marathon Brewing Company – License 

5894 

 

 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Code § 7.10.010 provides for a mandatory Assembly 

review of applications for new Liquor Licenses at locations within the Borough. 

Accordingly, the attached application for a New Liquor License as filed by 

Vince Benjamin dba Mt. Marathon Brewing Company located in the Kenai 

Peninsula Borough, Alaska, is being submitted to you for review and action. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Assembly approve the issuance of the 

letter of non-objection to the license as 

requested by Vince Benjamin dba Mt. Marathon 

Brewing Company. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Vince Benjamin 


